Councillor James Lewis
Leader – Leeds City Council
James.lewis@leeds.gov.uk

Dear James,

I am writing to you regarding an exciting proposal to bring much needed and significant investment into South Leeds and in particular John Charles Centre for Sport. I understand the proposal, a joint venture from Hunslet RLFC, Advantage 42 and Community Einstein, was shared with you on the 24 June. 

I want to take this opportunity to express my strong support for this proposal and urge you and your colleagues to embrace it wholeheartedly to help deliver much needed improvements to the site as well as significant social investment into the local community. 

Regards,


